Liding$, 3 Juli 1950

Herrn

Pref. Dr. Lattes
21 Rua Alvare Alvim
Rie de Janeire

Dear Prefesser Lattes,

In cempletion te my last letter I am sending yeu
another Beurteilung threugh Professor Leithauser of Berlin. For further reference
I gave you the name of Dr. Albrecht (10 Belgravia Ave., Box Hill Nerth E 12,
lelbeurne) whe was my chief after 1946 and is presently f rthering his research
in Australia.

As I wrete veu, Herr Prefessor, in my last letter, I
would like next te work in an Industrial laberatery eof for a Beherdenstelle
until it is possible te werk in yeur Institute. -

A basic questien still has te be made clear. It was
my belief that I ceuld travel (fly) threugh the International Help Organizatien
le overseas countries. In this case if one wished te live in these ceuntries.
This is, hewever, not the case, as I learned. But it is impessible for me te pay
the trip te Rie. In this case I weuld like to ge over there te Hie by plane. My
family could come a month later by ship. Please, if you will, see if the firms
or Beherdentelle where I weuld work, ceuld afferd te finance my trip there. I
hepe that ene will de this witheut further ceremeny.

With reswectful greetings,
Your humble,

H.H. Klinger



